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28 October 2022

Dear-

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

REF: OIA-11180

Thank you for your message via social media of 10 October 2022 requesting the following information
under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

Thanks for that — | guess I'm asking if you know what the current balance is at.

['o;;).]l guess do you have any idea what the current total remaining is, as at today by chance.
For context, this request refers to the remaining balance of the Clean Car Discount scheme (CCD).
As at 30 September 2022, $153 million remains available from the repayable grant that was
established for the Clean Car Discount scheme. In addition, fees are collected under the scheme and

are used to pay for the rebates and administration costs.

In line with Waka Kotahi policy, this response will soon be published on our website, with personal
information removed.

If you would like to discuss this reply with Waka Kotahi, please contact Ministerial Services, by email
to official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

John Coulter
Senior Manager, Operational Policy, Planning and Performance





